Based on the 2021 Fall
SBA data, 32.6% of
students passed the
math test.

Our 3-year goal is to
raise our SBA scores to
pre-pandemic
percentages (48.1%).

We can use shared
documents as a math
department to track
microdata. This data can
be discussed at
department meetings to
compare and improve
instructional strategies.

As a school, we need to
return to pre-pandemic
engagement and learning.
Our strategy of focusing on
formative assessment is
necessary to meet the
current needs of the students
and help them grow.




